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13 February 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Gavin Miller 
<fyi-request-717-c2672eab@requests.fyi.org.nz> 
 
 
Dear Mr Miller 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act request – Planning 
and Feedback of Changes to the Christchurch Bus Service 
 
In respect of your Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 
request please find the relevant documents attached for your information. 
 
To the best of our knowledge we have now gathered all the documents required to 
fulfil the LGOIMA request for Item 1 and 2 except for: 
  

 Master file Metro Service Review 2012 – this will be forwarded to you in the 
next day or so once it becomes available in an electronic format. 

 
Item 3 of your request in summary form requires extra time for collation of relevant 
data.  This data will be sent to you within 10 working days. 
 
Due to size of electronic documents, these will be sent to you over several email 
communications. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Wayne Holton-Jeffreys 
Director Operations 

 


